
 

CUPERTINO CITY COUNCIL  
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING CLOSED SESSION 

CANCELLATION  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Meeting Closed Session of the 
Cupertino City Council scheduled for Monday, November 05, 2018 at 4:30 p.m. in 
City Hall Conference Room A, 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, California 95014 
was cancelled due to a lack of business.  
 
The Special Meeting Study Session will still be held at 5:30 p.m. and Regular 
Meeting at 6:45 p.m. on Monday, November 05, 2018 in Community Hall Council 
Chamber, 10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, California 95014. 
  
  
 Dated this 1st day of November, 2018 
 
        

 

        Kirsten Squarcia 
       Deputy City Clerk 
 


